Call for Workshops NZ Nutrition Society conference 2024

The conference committee is calling for proposals to present a workshop at the 2024 NSNZ
Scientific Meeting. Submit your proposal via a qualtrics form (add link) providing a
description of your workshop and how it is interactive. If your proposal is accepted you need
to be registered for, and attend, the conference. The conference committee will organise the
room to suit your needs and work with you to provide audio-visual equipment if required.

We are planning a varied and exciting programme with the opportunity to present and attend
interactive workshops. We welcome a range of workshop types, whether it be stimulating

discussion around a topical issue, learning a new skill or workshopping a concept. As long as
the workshop is related to nutrition or enhances skills that nutritionists can use in their work.

Purpose: To provide interactive sessions where participants can discuss topical nutrition
issues or concepts, learn new skills or methods or programmes. The workshops need to have
an interactive or hands-on component such as small group discussion or learning a new
online tool.

There is space in the programme for eight workshops, four running concurrently on each day
of the conference. The programme committee will review the workshops and advise
submitters if their workshop has been successful. We will consider the potential relevance
and interest of the workshop for nutritionists, including those working in practice as well as
alignment with the aims of the Society and ensuring a range of workshop topics and styles.
Timing: Concurrent sessions on Thursday and Friday afternoons. Length: 1.5 hours.

Closing date: 4th October 2024

Notification date: 18th October 2024

Length: 1.5 hours

If you have a great idea for a workshop we would love to hear from you. Please follow this

link to complete the Qualtrics form/application.


https://otago.au1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1UeJQVoelgOzwzA

